
DH’s elderly health centres resume
normal service

     In view of the latest development of the COVID-19 epidemic situation,
the Department of Health (DH) today (July 9) announced that starting from
July 12, services provided by all 18 elderly health centres of the DH will
resume as normal.
 
     For enquiries, please contact the centres concerned during service
hours. Details are also available at www.elderly.gov.hk/eindex.html.
 
     Meanwhile, the DH will continue to implement stringent infection control
measures at service units, of which, all attending clients and visitors must
put on masks and have their body temperatures checked.
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